

October 20, 2021

Dr. James Smith, Jr. P.O. Box 429 Lansdowne, PA 19050

Dear Dr. Smith,

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter on behalf of The Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia (CFGP) endorsing Dr. James Smith, Jr. We are grateful to Dr. Smith for an excellent presentation at the CFGP Catholic Leadership Speaker Series on October 14, 2021.

Dr. Smith delivered a frank, honest, and deeply personal discussion on "The Pursuit of Authenticity", sharing how personal power, responsibility, and faith are a powerful combination. He also made the compelling point that during these uncertain and everchanging times, people are searching for the truth. They are looking for new ways to accelerate their personal power, to consistently live what they give and believe, and show up authentically to be difference-makers.

Our audience truly enjoyed the virtual event, sharing comments like, "incredible – loved it", "great presentation", "powerful", "excellent", "I want Dr. Smith to be the speaker at our event", and "thank you for having Dr. Smith as your presenter".

CFGP thanks Dr. Smith and his organization for their professionalism and assistance in making this event a great success. We highly recommend Dr. James Smith, Jr. to others looking for a dynamic, creative, and enthusiastic presentation.

Sincerely,

Sarah O. Hanley

President and CEO